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October 18, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Tom Hazel 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agent 
Town of Simsbury 
Town Hall Office 
933 Hopmeadow Street 
Simsbury, CT  06070 
 
Re: Performing Arts Center 
 Conservation Commission/Inland Wetlands Agency Permit Application 
 Simsbury, Connecticut 
 SLR #141.11613.00025.0030 
 
Dear Mr. Hazel: 
 
SLR International Corporation (SLR) has been retained by the town to develop design plans and regulatory 
permits for ADA, parking, and stormwater management improvements associated with the Performing 
Arts Center located in Simsbury, Connecticut. We understand that the town's Inland Wetlands and 
Watercourses Agency requires a statement from a professional wetland scientist regarding the proposed 
project's impact on wetlands and/or watercourses located on/or adjacent to a project site. In my 
professional opinion, the proposed ADA, parking, and stormwater management improvements as shown 
on the site plans submitted with the Inland Wetlands Permit Application will have no significant adverse 
impact on the wetlands and/or watercourses located on the property. 
 
If you or your commission has any questions regarding this project, please do not hesitate to call me at 
(203) 271-1773. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

SLR International Corporation 

 
Matthew J. Sanford, MS, PWS 1677 
US Manager of Ecology 
 

cc: Jerome Shea, PE – Town Engineer 
 Thomas Daly, PE – SLR Project Manager 
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